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The Angel Healthy Living Centre

Asian Women’s Group
· Salford Primary Care Trust has identified ongoing core funding from 1st April 2003 and a Business Plan for 2003/4 setting out the development of services linked to NHS priorities is being completed.

· A full time manger has been appointed

· A wide range of course, therapies and activities are available for local people either at the Centre of through Outreach Work.

· Work on The Angel Community Café has now started and it will be open later in the year. Information on nutrition and diet will be an important part if this project.

· Health Walks have now been set up from The Angel and from the Broughton Health Centre.

· The second May Fest Music Festival in Blackfriars was a success linking the community, St Philips and The Angel.

· Swimming sessions, every Tuesday for Asian women are well attended at Pendleton Baths, up to 40 women take part.

· Asian Women’s Carers Group is active and has identified Cultural and Religious issues that need to be considered in the provision of NHS hospital services. Links with student nurses re: awareness raising have been established.

· Work relating to the 

Food and Nutrition Group and 

Research Project relating to services provided at the Broughton Health Centre (patient satisfaction) are dependent on funding

· Broughton Health Interest Group
Contributed to the successful Healthy Salford Fair at Buile Hill Park 
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Broughton Health Project

Broughton Older People Scheme

(BOPS)
· Ongoing funding has been secured from Drug Prevention monies to continue the work. This project is being managed by the Mental Health Partnership and is focussed on young men. Activites linked to the Broughton Recreation Centre are a key part of the project 

· The Health and Wellbeing of older people is a key standard within the NHS plan and discussions with Salford PCT and Neighbourhood Co-ordinators are taking place to co-ordinate the work of Health and Social Care Workers.

Linking the work of sheltered wardens with the wider community and linking older people with school aged children are important intergenerational aspects of this work.

Lyndon Jones Assistant Director (Development and Customer Care)
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